
 

 

March 14, 2017 

 

 

 

RE:  The 2017 El Concilio Latina Leadership Luncheon  

A Fundraiser to Benefit the El Concilio Scholarship Program for Deserving Local Youth. 

 

 

Dear Community Partner: 

 

For a decade El Concilio has held an annual Latina Leadership Luncheon, celebrating the 

accomplishments of Latinas in business, politics and advocacy. All proceeds benefit our 

scholarship program – one of the most ambitious in San Joaquin Valley – for deserving local 

students, and deserves the support of all if we are to overcome the many challenges we face 

in educating our young people.   

 

Meant to inspire and motivate young Latinas to recognize their own strengths and become 

knowledgeable leaders, the Latina Leadership event now also encompasses our El Condor 

Pasa/Speak Your Truth project as a call for social justice, while also elevating the dialogue 

and awareness of the link between America’s future success the Latina/Latino community.  

Drawing eager and enthusiastic participation, the event connects individuals with like-minded 

community members, while offering insight to the importance of Civic Engagement and 

Advocacy to our community. 

  

This year, the event will be held May 19th at the Stockton Golf and Country Club starting at 

11:30 AM.  Please consider sponsoring our scholarship program through this event with a 

generous donation.  We have enclosed information on all sponsorship levels and their benefits. 

We would consider it an honor to have your support and participation in this worthy event.   

 

As President and CEO of El Concilio, I welcome any questions you may have about the work 

El Concilio performs in San Joaquin and Stanislaus Counties.  Now celebrating our 49th 

Anniversary, El Concilio continues its work in building a stronger Central Valley community for 

all, helping people in need, regardless of ethnic or racial origin, with its community and 

corporate partners.   

 

If you have questions about the event or our programs, please feel free to call Annette 

Sanchez, VP of Operations at (209) 644-2627, or email Annette at asan@elconcilio.org.   

 

Your support is greatly appreciated.   

 

Warm regards,  

 

  

Jose Rodriguez 

President/CEO  

 

 



 

The 2017 Annual 

El Concilio Latina Leadership Luncheon 
Sponsorship Opportunities 

 
Gold Sponsor Level $10,000 

Your Donation includes: 
 Introduction of Keynote Speaker 
 Sponsor 3 minute presentation during the program. 
 One Reserved table for a total of 10 lunch guest 
 Your company logo on printed material 
 Sponsor recognition during the event 
 Company Logo on El Concilio’s website for 2017-2018 
 Table Signage 

 
Silver Sponsor Level $7,500 

Your Donation includes: 
 One Reserved table for a total of 10 lunch guest 
 Your company logo on print material 
 Special recognition during the event 
 Company Logo on El Concilio’s website for 2017-2018 
 Table Signage 

 
Pearl Sponsor Level $2,000          

Your Donation includes:   One 
 Reserved table for a total of 10 guests  
 Company recognition during the event  
 Table Signage  

Aqua Sponsor Level $1000 
Your Donation includes: 
 ½ Table (5 seats)  
 Company recognition during the event 
 Table Signage 

               --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To be included in pre-event publicity and the program, please return your completed 

Sponsorship Form to El Concilio by April 22, 2017 
 
    Sponsorship Level           
             
    Company Name           
          
    Contact Person           
          
    Address            
           
    City         State    Zip     
     

Telephone       e-mail       
 

Please make checks payable to: El Concilio 

Mail to: El Concilio, attn: Latina Leadership, 445 N. San Joaquin Street, Stockton, CA  95202   
               

Or FAX your Visa or Master Card Payment to: 209.644.2642 attn. 5 de Mayo 
 
    Name of Card Holder:              
                                                                                                                                                     
    Address:____________________________________ City:    State:   Zip:                
 
    Card #:_______________________________ Exp. Date:__________ SC# (back of card):  
               

For more information, call Annette Sanchez (209) 644-2627 or e-mail her at asan@elconcilio.org 

El Concilio is a nonprofit charity designated as tax-exempt under Section 501(C)3 by the Internal Revenue Service.  
Donations are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.  

 


